
 

 

 

 
Travelex renews its longstanding relationship with Nederlandse Spoorwegen 
  
Tuesday 1 September 2020 
 
Travelex, the leading independent foreign exchange specialist, is delighted to announce a renewal of 
its longstanding relationship with the Nederlandse Spoorwegen (NS) and will continue to provide rail 
network customers across the Netherlands with access to foreign exchange services.  
  
The contract renewal for more than 30 stores and ATM locations has come together under difficult 
circumstances due to the Covid-19 crisis – proving the resilience of the relationship and commitment 
to our customers which started over 90 years ago with the first store in a Dutch train station.  
  
Anneke de Vries, NS Board Member said of the partnership: “In an increasingly environmentally 
conscious society, the public transport sector is set to grow steadily over the coming years, making it 
paramount to continue to offer a variety of services in our stations including access to foreign 
exchange solutions. We are happy to continue this cooperation because Travelex is an appreciated 
service among travelers”. 
  
Travelex has a rich history in the Netherlands with over 150 years as a financial services provider in 
the country. Leonard Stolk, Managing Director Travelex Europe added: “As travel is 
slowly increasing, our loyal travel money customers are returning to our stores, all which will have 
reopened by mid-September.” 
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